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Memorandum (Please fill out and submit by September 1, 2017) 
TO:

CT Emergency Medical Services for Children

Marc Auerbach, MD
FROM:
Hospital CEO’s name and title

SUBJECT:
Hospital Commitment Letter

Request to Participate in the Always Ready for Children 

We have received information about the Connecticut Emergency Medical Services for Children (CT-EMSC) Always Ready for Children improvement collaborative.  We would like to participate in this unique opportunity for our hospital to ensure that ill and injured children receive optimal emergency care whenever and wherever it is needed in CT.  As an organization, we commit to providing appropriate time and resources for our team to participate in collaborative webinars, in-person conferences, team meetings and data collection activities.
	Hospital name: 

	Hospital pediatric emergency care champion(s):

	Hospital Emergency Medicine Medical Director:


	Hospital Emergency Medicine Nurse Director/Manager:

	Hospital senior executive sponsor (please sign below):



Sincerely,  

_______________________________________________
(Signature of authorizing hospital executive)

Title within organization:  

Email:
Phone:
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